
TREE WORKS 
RECREATION GROUND 

 

The planned work on the trees around  

the recreation ground will take place in 

the next few days.  
 

We apologise to users for any inconvenience but  

due to safety, the recreation ground and equipment  

will not be available to the public whilst the  

work is being undertaken.         

Mrs S J Bell, Parish Clerk   30 April 2024 


